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Lena Tucker and Kristen Huffman (committee members), Dr. Penny Hill (Assistant Superintendent), Cody Killen (NCMS principal), Rita Willis (NCES parent), and Sylendria Fireplace (NCMS/NCES parent) attended the meeting.
Dr. Hill and Mr. Killen explained the federal Impact Aid Grant as well as the Indian Education Grant and the differences between the two grants. The district qualifies for the Impact Aid Grant because it has students whose parents live on Indian Lands and therefore are exempt from real estate taxes. The students can be of any race. The grant helps to subsidize federal funding for the district. The funding from the grant is to be used as general funds and can be used to purchase anything needed by the district. Dr. Hill reported that the district qualified for $580,000 for the last school year (FY 2019). However, the district is not guaranteed to receive the funds in a timely manner and does not receive the funding in one payment. So, the grant is not obligated for specific items or projects in the district’s budget. She reported that the district just received the final voucher for FY2017 this year. 
The Indian Education Grant is a Title grant that must be spent on Native American students. The grant is not a large grant but allows us to pay for three Native American tutors at the elementary and middle schools.
Dr. Hill discussed the survey and the instructions for filling it out. The survey will go home with students on December 3, 2018. There were no questions or concerns so the meeting was adjourned. 







